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I have very strong objections to an energy from waste incinerator being built at Easton Creek. 
We in this area already put up with the stench from waste disposal facilities in this area. The 
stench is mainly of an evening and I cannot open my doors or windows with fear of being stunk 
out. We already have not been heard with objection to the second airport being built at Badgerys 
Creek and now for the Government to try and sneak an Incenerator into the area I find truly 
preposterous. I Strongly Object. 


